
              
                      

 
SENATE 

STATE OF COLORADO 
DENVER 

 
 

November 1, 2021 

 

Larimer County Commissioners: 

 

By now, you’ve certainly seen the email from Tom Gonzales, the County’s Public Health 

Director. And I trust you’ve seen the legitimate debate that has ensued. 

 

It is clear that Mr. Gonzales attempted to use his government connections to quash the free 

speech rights of a local citizen. He clearly doesn’t understand the Constitutional limits that are 

placed on the government in order to protect the Natural Rights of the Citizens. 

 

It is clear that Mr. Gonzales asked you to compromise your oath of office in order to bend the 

rules to remove the message on the trailer. 

 

It is clear that Mr. Gonzales is unsuited for this office if he is so intimidated by the peaceful free 

speech of a private citizen. 

 

The undersigned members of the Colorado General Assembly urge the County Commissioners to 

direct the Board of Health to immediately terminate Tom Gonzales as the Public Health Director. 

Larimer County deserves a thoughtful Director of Public Health that understands that the Rights 

of the Citizens do not end when his feelings are offended. 

 

 

Senator Rob Woodward  Minority Leader Hugh McKean 

 

 

Senator Barb Kirkmeyer   Representative Mike Lynch 

 

cc: Larimer County Board of Health 

Rob Woodward 
 

Senate District 15, Larimer County 

200 E. Colfax Ave 
Denver, CO 80203 

Capitol: 303-866-4853 
rob.woodward.senate@state.co.us 

 

COMMITTEES 
 

Business, Labor & Technology 
Statutory Revision 
Legislative Audit 

Sales Tax Simplification Task Force 
Affordable Housing Transformational Task Force 
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